
Placer Local Agency Formation Commission 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Special Hearing 

 

 

PURSUANT TO GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 56660, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 

the Placer Local Agency Formation Commission will hold a hearing on Wednesday, 

November 14, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Truckee Donner 

Public Utility District, 11570 Donner Pass Road, Truckee, CA 96161, to consider a 

proposal to annex 70 parcels totaling approximately 1205 acres into the Truckee 

Donner Public Utility District.  These parcels included various properties; 

 

 located near the intersection of W. River St and Highway 89,  

 located near the intersection of Pine Cone Drive and Ponderosa Road,  

 located near the intersection of State Highway 267 and Truckee-Tahoe Airport 

Rd, southerly of South Shore Drive,  

 Located near Highway 267 and Martis Creek Road. 

 

All subject properties are located within Placer County and are proposed for 

annexation to the Truckee Donner Public Utility District to provide water and/or 

electrical services.  This proposal has been designated as LAFCO 2012-02 

(Truckee Donner Public Utility District alignment) and consists of the following 

determinations of the Local Agency Formation Commission: 

 

A) Determine that the proposal is exempt from review under the California 

Environmental Quality Act pursuant to CEQA Guidelines section 15319. 

 

B) Annexation of the territory to the Truckee Donner Public Utility District. 

 

The Commission shall hear and consider all oral or written testimony presented by 

any affected local agency, affected county or any interested person who wishes to 

appear.  Information on the proposal is on file at the Placer LAFCO offices. 

 

For further information, please contact Kris Berry, Executive Officer, 145 Fulweiler 

Ave., Ste 110, Auburn, CA  95603, or call (530) 889-4097.  

 

Kris Berry, Executive Officer, Placer LAFCO 


